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Career Exploration Week 2010 

15th of February, 2010        Senan Hassan Hafez (Masayoshi) 

The Institute of Applied Technology (IAT) celebrated 
its 'Career Exploration Week' from 10 to 14January, 
2010 at each IAT Campusin United Arab Emirates. 

I have been invited by The Administrationof IAT (Ras 
Al Khaima Campus) to participate on seminars and 
present my Unique Experience in Fukui. 

More than 20 Companies and 15 Universities and 
Colleges attended this Career Week throughout all 
campuses to showcase opportunities and offers to 
enable the future graduates apply for Jobs, 
Universities or Sponsorships that suit them. 

About 300 UAE national IAT students in various 
specialties attended the Career Week seminar. 

I made a presentation called “My Exchange Experience 
in Fukui”.The idea of the presentation was to analyze 
and show UAE national IAT graduate students the 
amazing social life and professional academic 
environment in Fukui Prefecture and Japan as well. 

After that, I added that Fukui Prefecture has beautiful, 
breathtaking scenery that lets you relax and feel the 
harmony of nature through every season.  

I introduced to them various traditions that passed 
down for generations and the attractions that made 
Fukui one of the most preferable destinations for 
tourism and sightseeing. Also I showed them the 
plenty delicious food that you will never forget. 

I talked about our responsibilities in improving and 
encouraging Cross-Cultural Relationships between 
Japan and United Arab Emirates. 

I concluded the presentation by saying: Joy, 
Knowledge and Happiness could not be felt unless if 
you have been to Fukui. 

Finally, I encouraged the new graduate student 
to take the chance and to live the 
extraordinary experience that is living in Fukui. 

 

 


